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Salina Symphony Presents Christmas Festival Concerts 

Dec. 17 & 18 at the Stiefel Theatre 
 
 

Nov. 17, 2016, SALINA, KAN.— Experience a musical celebration of Christmas with the Salina 

Symphony Dec. 17 at 7:00 p.m. and Dec. 18 at 4:00 p.m. at the Stiefel Theatre.  

Celebrate the season with song and dance from the Salina Symphony, Iron Street Dance 

Company, Tamara Howe School of Dance, Salina Chorale, Kansas Wesleyan University Chorale, 

and Salina Youth Choir at the Stiefel Theatre. More than 200 musicians, vocalists and dancers 

will present beautiful musical arrangements of cherished Christmas carols and songs of the 

season.  

 

Tickets on Sale Now 

Concert tickets may be purchased at the Stiefel Theatre Box Office, by calling 785-827-1998 

or online at www.ticketmaster.com. Single admission is $25 or $35 and $15 for 

students/children ages 3 and older. All admissions require purchase of a ticket. 

The Salina Symphony is a regional orchestra dedicated to enriching lives through artistic 

music performance and education. Conducted by Maestro Ken Hakoda, the Symphony is one of 

the premiere musical ensembles of North Central Kansas. For more information, contact 

Adrienne Allen at (785) 823-8309 or visit salinasymphony.org. 
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